
IT looks like everything is set 
for the formation of the new su­
per federation later this year. 

The drafting commit tee , 
which was set up last year to 
draw up the constitution for the 
new federation, has completed 
its work. 

Copies of the constitution 
have been sent to all t h e 

unions, which have committed 
themselves to the new feder­
ation, for their final comments. 

Then in June, the National 
Executive Committees of the 
unions will all meet to discuss 
arrangements for the launch­
ing congress of the new feder­
ation which is likely to be held 
in October. 


